
^ ]OOQ^yacsr

142 Black Oak Drive

Asheville, NC 28804

November 28, 2022

North Carolina Utilities Commission

430 West Salisbury
Dobb's Building, Fifth Floor ^
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300

Dear Sir:

Three years ago, I installed solar panels on my home. The installation was a significant investment,
but the cost savings and the personal satisfaction knowing that I am helping the environment made this
expense very acceptable. I am writing to object to Duke Energy's tariff request. I ask you to consider
maintaining the net metering system that is in place which seems to be fair and equitable. Thank you for
your service and consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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William K. Campbell, M.D.


